Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
The Board of Psychology hereby gives notice:

That on December 19, 2016, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Nicole Kahhan, PhD, on October 20, 2016. The Petitioner sought a variance or waiver of Rule 64B19-11.005, F.A.C., with regard to the requirements for supervised experience. The Notice was published in Volume 42, No. 213, of the Florida Administrative Register, on November 1, 2016. The Board, at its meeting held on November 17, 2016, voted to grant the Petition for Variance or Waiver finding that the Petition demonstrated that the purpose of the underlying statute has been or will be achieved and that application of the rule imposes a substantial hardship or violates principles of fairness.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Psychology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3255 or telephone: (850)245-4373 or by electronic mail: Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
